
 

 

 

 

 

27
th
 February, 2018 

 

To all MacArthur Grantees! 

 

Dear all, 

We send you greetings from the Rule of Law and Empowerment Initiative (otherwise known as Partners West 

Africa Nigeria). 

We have commenced implementation of the Enhancing Transparency and Accountability in the Judicial 

Sector project, which is aimed at observing the level of compliance to the Administration of Criminal Justice Act, 

2015 in the FCT. In furtherance to that, we are pleased to inform you that the results of the first quarter of 

observation are out, and we will be holding a public release of findings as follows: 

Date: Thursday 1
st
 March 2018 

Venue: New Chelsea Hotel, 123 Mohammadu Buhari Way, Central Area, Abuja 

Time: 10:00am 

As fellow MacArthur grantees, we will appreciate your presence at the public release and your collaboration on 

dissemination of findings from the project. For any information/inquiry kindly contact Ms Tolu 

Ojeshina at 08079843913/ 08091247245 or tojeshina@partnersnigeria.org/ info@partnersnigeria.org 

While we look forward to your response and effective collaboration in the project, please accept the assurance of 

our highest regards. 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

‘Kemi Okenyodo 

Executive Director  
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